
 

 

May 3rd, 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for Atlanta Regional Commission’s Regional Resilience Plan in 
fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Atlanta Regional 
Commission, located at 229 Peachtree St. #100, Atlanta, GA 30303. 
 
The funding would be used for a comprehensive vulnerability assessment of the region’s 
physical, natural, and human infrastructure; a gap analysis and needs assessment; a 
proposed plan with recommendations to address vulnerabilities to natural resources, 
regional ecosystems, and transportation assets; and community engagement, particularly 
in underserved communities. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 
this plan would build on existing ARC plans to leverage opportunities to maximize 
resilience benefits. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by 23 U.S.C. 119(g)(1)(C), via 23 U.S.C. 133(b)(3). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Member of Congress 


